
 

Questions Regarding RFP 15165003 

When is the RFP 15165003 due?   

RFP is due on December 18, 2015 by 4:00 Pm PST – The date on the cover sheet was incorrect. 

 

Who is the current contractor?   

There is no current contractor.  All other courts use the Stanislaus Sherriff’s officers. 

 

What is the current billing rate? 

N/A as mentioned above 

 

How should we do the cost proposal?  
It states all-inclusive rate, but the RFP calls for an armed and unarmed guard, which usually 

requires two rates.:  Please use the amended schedule as follows. 

 

Cost Proposal.    The following information must be included in the cost proposal. 
 

Unarmed guard All-inclusive 
hourly rate 

Regular Hours  

Over-time  

Armed Guard All-inclusive 
hourly rate 

Regular Hours  

Over-time  
 

Will the court consider using the piggyback clause in the current security contract with the 

county?  

The Courts are not a county entity. 

 

Does the current 6 months estimated contract term have any anticipated extensions?  If so, 

how many? 

 

Yes.  We anticipate (2) One –Year Extensions at this time.  After that time we would reevaluate 

our needs 

 

Is there a budget in place for these services and what is the length and how much? 

Current budget is $16,900.00 for the current term. All budgets are re-evaluated yearly. 

 

What is the total number of weekly hours of security coverage? 

For the purpose of this RFP, 13 hours per week. 

 

 


